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9 Brights Walk
             Kesgrave
Ipswich
Suffolk 

IP5 2ED
1st October 2014
Dear Head of PE

RE: Suffolk Schools RU affiliation fees 2014/2015
I am writing to you to give you an update on the affiliation process for the 2014-2015 academic year. As in previous years your affiliation fee is made up of 3 parts which contribute towards your insurance and affiliation to ERFSU, Eastern Counties Schools (who coordinate regional competitions and support training and development) and Suffolk Schools Rugby Union (who run all competitions in the county as well as run training courses). Only members of the SSRU are eligible to enter the competitions that are run from U12-U18 so if you wish to participate it is important you affiliate. Alongside this you also get a wide range of benefits listed below
· Comprehensive insurance for players, teachers and school

· Allows you to enter into the variety of competitions from U12-U18 level

· Automatic affiliation to Eastern Counties Schools and English Rugby Football Schools Union 

· International ticket allocation for your school including World Cup allocations
· The regular Touchline magazine

· Teacher training and coach education programmes as well as CPD for all members of staff

Suffolk Schools Rugby Union can also organise and deliver Young Leader courses as well as teacher development and training. This gives your school the opportunity to up skill your students and teachers through our coaching, leadership and volunteering programmes as well as compete.

This year we are changing the way you register your school. Rather than paper format, our registration process is now going online. This will allow you to register a lot quicker. Payment can still be made by cheque or bank transfer but the registration will be through our website.

A reminder that you can find all tournament dates, results, copies of this letter and the affiliation form as well as the SSRU calendar which will include CPD dates for teachers. Go to www.suffolkschoolsrugby.weebly.com. We are now also on a range of social media. Our contact names can be found below:

Twitter - @schoolsrugbysuf. 

Facebook Page - search 'Suffolk Schools Rugby Union'

If you wish to affiliate please go to complete the form   If you have any questions please contact me on 07886019198.

I look forward to continuing to work with you in the future and continuing to grow the sport further.

Yours faithfully
Andrew Wilesmith

Secretary - Suffolk Schools Rugby Union
